
Stop the sale of Hydro One
Don’t be left out in the dark
Get all the facts

Public Meeting in Oshawa
Tue May 19, 6:30 pm
Jubilee Pavillion, Lakeview Park

Premier Wynne is making a short-sighted decision to sell 
Hydro One, but it belongs to all of us and it’s not hers to sell. 

Join CUPE Ontario’s secretary-treasurer Candace Rennick 
and other CUPE members at Public Hydro Coalition of 
Oshawa’s public meeting on hydro privatization.

Find out why your Hydro bill has gone up over 10 times the 
rate of inflation. Bring your Hydro bill and your questions to 
the Town Hall meeting.

To find out more about CUPE Ontario’s campaign to stop 
hydro privatization, visit

cupe.on.ca

Hosted by Public Hydro Coalition of Oshawa
Refreshments will be available.
Event organizer: Gord Vickers - 905 432 1269.

cope343


